
To whom it may concern 

 

I am writing to wholeheartedly object to the proposal of Pinkham Wood being classified as an 

industrial site. 

I have lived in Bounds Green for 12 years and have two small children,one child is just 

starting school at Bowes Primary School. 

The area surrounding Pinkham wood is a great community and this will be destroyed if 

Pinkham Wood becomes an industrial site. 

We already have to contend with the huge amounts of traffic on the North Circular and noise 

and air pollution.We do not want any more development that will affect our health and that of 

our children. 

There also has been great regeneration of houses along the North Circular which has 

improved the area but all this will be in vain if Pinkham Wood does not remain a green space 

and buffer to all the traffic. 

This area is a wonderful place to live,please do all you can to preserve it just the way it is. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Jennifer Ward 

 

 


